
Awareness Programme for Company Secretaries - April 29, 2024 

The Welfare Society of the Department of the Registrar of Companies organized an 

Awareness Program for Company Secretaries at the Auditorium of the Department of 

the Registrar of Companies from 9 am to 12 pm on April 29, 2024.  

 

The following areas were covered during the awareness session: 

• Introduction to continuous professional development. 

• Do’s and Don’ts in the eROC System. 

• Anti-Money Laundering and Countering the Financing of Terrorism 

(AML/CFT) Compliance Obligations. 

• Awareness of forensic documentation. 



Approximately 60 Company Secretaries attended the session. Ms. Theja Pathberiya, 

Deputy Director, Ms. S.M.H. Rangika, Senior Assistant Director, and Ms. Malsha 

Rathnayake, Senior Assistant Director of the Financial Intelligence Unit, participated 

in the session as resource persons. 


